
 

 

Year Group: 5 

Week beginning: 18.04.17 

After half term we will be learning about:  

 Literacy: We are going to exploring formal reports that will be about Space! We will be starting a new 

book: ‘Cosmic’ by Frank Cottrell Boyce. 

 Maths: We will be returning to addition and subtraction and applying what we know to more complex 

problem solving. 

 Our new topic is ‘Stargazers’ where we will be learning about planets, moons, gravity and lots more! 

Please see the home learning pack for ideas of getting a head start on the topic. 

 

 

 


